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On Friday the 14th June 2024, our local MP, Andrew 

Stephenson, visited our school to talk to the 

children in KS2.



First of all, Mr Stephenson told the children a little 

bit about himself and his career.

Then, the School Council representatives asked him 

a question each. They had some very interesting 

questions!



Finally, we had a little time for any 

other questions.  

The children thoroughly enjoyed 

questioning Mr Stephenson and 

listening to his answers.


